CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

(tel 7 (4232) 30-00-70, fax 7 (4232) 49-93-71)

Vladivostok, Russia
November 25, 2013

Dana Leong Trio

(Dana Leong, Alex Sadler, Val Jeanty)
523-525 W 152 Street, Suite 51,

New York, NY, 10031,

Dear Dana et al.,

I am writing to thank you for your visit to Russia and outstanding
performances in Vladivostok and Nakhodka on November 10 and 11, 2013.

I have tremendously enjoyed your performances in both cities, as did your
audiences. Your music brought in new edges to the jazz scene of Vladivostok.

Your energy, tasteful repertoire and skillful performances showed the best of
American culture to the Russian audience, significantly contributing to
strengthening cultural ties between Russia and the United States of America.

Thanks again for your incredible talent.

Sincerely yours,
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Erik Holm-Olsen
Consul General



